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Mr. Combs advised that former Board member Max Haner was a member of 
the grants committee and requested the appointment of a board member to 
replace him. Mr. Triber requested to be on committee, which all present 
endorsed. 

Mr. Combs stated that the closing for 131 Old Charlotte Hwy is scheduled for 
Thursday, May 1st. Once sold, he will draft a letter to Mayor Manheimer 
requesting to retain the proceeds of the sale for future capital improvements, 
which is required by statute. Additionally, Mr. Combs drafted a Resolution 
Concerning Capital Improvement for the Board to review, and after discussion, 
Mr. Davis moved to approve the resolution, and Ms. Collins seconded the 
motion. It carried by unanimous vote. (A copy of the signed Resolution is 
included with these minutes.) 

NEXT REGULAR MEETING: The next regular meeting of the Board will be 
Tuesday, May 27, 2025 at 8:30 a.m. in the Conference Room at its 
Administrative Offices at 24 Old Brevard Road, Asheville, North Carolina. 

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 9:38 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Robin Cape, Chairwoman 
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